
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 14, 2012 
 
 
Dear Athletic Director/Coach, 
 
In preparation for your teams visit to Fremont on Saturday, August 25th for the Norm 
Bray Invitational, below are some important points to keep in mind: 
 

- Bus Parking- Due to parking limitations inside of Walsh Park, buses will not be 
permitted to enter the park. Any gear your team may have will be unloaded by 
City Staff and driven into the park. Buses will then be directed to a parking lot 
one block away from the park if they wish to park there. After the meet, staff will 
load any gear you have and drive it back to the park entrance to your bus. 

- Spectator Parking- Spectators will be parked inside of Walsh Park until capacity 
has been reached. Once this occurs, they will be directed to a parking lot one 
block away from the park. We do ask that spectators do not park on the streets 
surrounding Walsh Park as it is possible that they could be ticketed.  

- Team Check In- Team Check In will occur at the main shelter house inside of the 
park. 

- EMS and Athletic Trainers will be on site throughout the course of the day at the 
Finish Line. 

- Shirts and Concessions- Norm Bray 2012 Shirts will be on sale in the main shelter 
house for $10.00 each. Concessions will also be available throughout the day as 
well inside of the shelter house. 

 
As always, the City of Fremont is excited to once again work with Fremont Ross and St. 
Joseph Central Catholic to host the Norm Bray Invitational. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Marc Glotzbecker 
Safety Service Director 
 
 


